
Dear Percussion Students and Parents, 
 
Good news and other (not bad) news! 
 
The GOOD news: 
 
You will no longer need to bring your percussion kit back and forth to school. It should 
remain at home for practice there. Yay! 
 
The OTHER news: 
 
You will need to purchase some new mallets and a stick bag. This, along with your 
binder, is what you will carry to and from school. These items will be used for the 
remainder of your percussion career. 
 
The folks at Melody Mart (798-5500) have the list of what you need, and can sell you 
what you are missing. Just tell them you are from Parker. 
 

 
 
OR 
 
You may purchase everything you need one package from SteveWeissmusic.com: 
 

 
 
PLEASE PUT YOUR NAME ON EVERYTHING!! 
 
Thanks! 
Heather Hoefle  
647-5474 
 
	


